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2nd February 2018 

Dear parent, 

This week children in class 8 were very excited as they visited Blue Reef Aquarium in South 

Tyneside as part of their current learning theme. Mrs Dunbar told us that they were extremely 

well behaved and this was commented on by other visitors during the time they spent there. 

At last, Ouston Primary School in Chester Le Street have joined us in Jigsaw Learning Trust. This 

has been incredibly difficult to achieve for many different reasons. The 1st February was their 

official opening as an academy. I was very privileged to observe some fantastic key stage 2 

teaching at Ouston last week and observe children doing so well. 

Parents are reminded that parent meetings happen the second week back after half term. 

Teaching staff in year 1 and year 2 are working incredibly hard to write the children's mid year 

reports. My thanks go to them all. 

Mrs Bell has begun her maternity leave a little earlier than planned. She is doing well and hoping to 

be able to pop in and see the children before she delivers her baby. We know they will love to see 

her. Mrs Green will be leading the nursery until Mrs Bell returns. She has been very well briefed 

and will be with us after half term. Thank you to all parents for their support. We will certainly let 

you know when there is an announcement to make. 

Best wishes 

Wendy Angus 

We would like to remind you that we have parents  evenings 

coming up. Please come and share our books and progress! 

Nursery parents as 

partners 
26th Feb-1st March 2018 

in nursery 

Except Early Reds 

Reception parents in hall 

Class 9 in classroom 
26th February 2018 2.30-5.30 

28th February 2018 2.30-5.30 

Year 1 parents in the hall 
26th February 2018 2.30-5.30 

28th February 2018 2.30-5.30 

Year 2 parents in the hall 
27th February 2018 2.30-5.30 

1st March 2018    2.30-5.30 

Oliver’s space story Jenna’s space story Oliver’s space story 

Class 7 have LOVED their space theme. The writing below is written completely independently by the 
children. We are so impressed as they are beginning to write narrative pieces... 



 
February Birthdays  

Congratulations children. 

We hope you have a very 

enjoyable day! 

Lilia Searle 

Ruby Gardiner 

Oliver Spencer 

Evie Tuckwell 

Milly Clark 

Mia Harrison 

Riley Thompson 

Katy Elliott 

Max Fowler 

Ava-Rose Allan 

Coming Events: 
2.2.2018  Class 2 assembly for parents 9.15 am  

6.2.2018 Year 2 gymnastics group to Monkwearmouth 

7.2.2018 Year 1 classes to Beamish (ALL DAY) 

9.2.2018 Class 3 assembly for parents 9.15 am  

9.2.2018   SCHOOL FINISHES 

 Class 8 visit Blue Reef Aquarium 
On Thursday this week, Mrs Dunbar, Mrs Brewerton and 

all of class 8 visited the aquarium at South Shields. They 

travelled by bus and the children tell me they really               

enjoyed the day. They even saw a ‘monkey’ which           

surprised them at an aquarium visit! 

They returned to school armed with ‘spotter guides’ and 

Well done Dr Renwick 

and the children for your 

wonderful work in music! 


